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	We are saying farewell this term to Mr Domènech, who has been working with us in Primary 6 since September. He has been an excellent teaching assistant, as well as leading some fantastic lessons which the class have thoroughly enjoyed. The children will really miss him and hope he can come back to visit us!

Here they are with Mr Domènech showing off the excellent Christmas hats they have made this year, which they wore to our Christmas Dinner and Christmas Party. Aren’t they a creative bunch!

	As part of our Midlothian Learner Project, our first task was collaboration. So we visited the Nursery to play! Some of the skills we discussed we learn through play are to cooperate and work together, be kind and listen, learn to take turns, learn social skills and fine motor skills.
	
	P6 have thoroughly enjoyed studying Burke and Hare and have put on a wonderful show this term. We began the topic with a scene set up, in which the children had to guess what they would be studying. They have put everything into learning songs and dance moves and all of their hard work has certainly paid off! What superstars!
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	We have been fortunate to have 6 weeks of skiing lessons at Hillend this term. Most of our class were beginners, but by the end of the session had achieved their Level 1 skiing certificates. Well done for organising yourselves quickly each week and representing the school well.
We have also been lucky enough to have 6 weeks of rugby lessons with Amy, from Rugby Development Midlothian. She taught us how to pass, tackle, mark and find spaces on the pitch. We enjoyed playing mini games against each other.
	
	Roslynn, a Cycling Officer from Sustrans has ran 3 Bikeability sessions with us, equating to 4 hours of learning. We have learned how to check our bikes before riding them, how to stop and dismount our bikes safely, good control using one hand and how to use our gears effectively.
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